
If you need special accommodations - please contact the Clerk 10 days prior to the meeting.  

 

Town of Lebanon Planning Board  

Workshop – Shoreland Zoning 

Monday June 17th, 2019 @ 6:00 pm 

 
 

S. O’Brien – Chair                                                 

A. LePage – Vice Chair 

D. Harriman 

B. Harris Howard 

J. Griffin – Secretary 

 
Meeting adjourns no later than 8:30 pm. You must be on the agenda to address this meeting. 

 
 

ORDER OF AGENDA                                                    STATUS 

 

The Planning Board is conducting a round table discussion workshop on Shoreline 

Zoning. This will be with Michael Morse who is a consultant that was previously 

employed by the State of ME. This Round Table discussion is to help the Planning Board 

understand specifics when working on Shoreline Projects. 

  

You are invited in a SPECTATOR capacity only. There will be NO public participation of 

any kind during this workshop. The Planning Board will be the only participants. Should 

you have any questions you would like answered, kindly forward them to Sarah O’Brien, 

Chairman of the Planning Board for review at sarah.obrien@lebanonmaine.org 

Questions will be reviewed and incorporated into discussion if the board finds them 

relevant. During the presentation, question slips will be available and will be answered if 

there is time and/or if the planning board approves additional questions. 

 

 

Sarah O'Brien 

Chairman, Lebanon ME Planning Board 

 
                 

 

 

 

 

 

                                             

                           Next Planning Board Meeting will be July 1st, 2019 at the  

Town Office Conference Room 6:00 pm @ 15 Upper Guinea Road 
 

Agenda item order is subject to change according to the discretion of the Planning Board, and to accommodate 

those in attendance of the meeting.              PlanningBd@LebanonMaine.org             (207) 457-6082 ext. 111 
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